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Project 4.  Doctors in Training Mentorship Project

Professional isolation and lack of mentorship during medical school and residency is one of the major reasons that students who enter medical school or residency with a pro-life position abandon that position. In order to train and mentor the next generation of pro-life medical professionals, AAPLOG has launched the Doctors in Training Mentorship Project, which connects pro-life medical students and residents in training to pro-life physicians, and initiates the mentorship relationship. The formal mentorship project that we envision has training for both physician-mentors and for students, and we are working toward beginning that training process in 2016.   

Currently our mentorship project has begun with the first phase: sponsoring medical students and residents to attend our annual Matthew Bulfin Educational Conference. Sponsoring medical students and residents to this conference allows these young physicians in training to see that there are many respected and honorable voices in the medical profession who are not pro-abortion, and are willing to speak out in a profession that tries desperately to silence our professional opinion. The name and email of the student is shared with the sponsor, and the sponsors email shared with the student, with the goal to initiate a continued mentoring relationship with that student.  For students who are sponsored by organizations, AAPLOG links those students with AAPLOG members who are not able to financially sponsor the student, but who are able to continue communication with that student as a mentor. (This is also the first step of a project which AAPLOG hopes to launch in 2016: a formal mentoring project connecting physicians in training with older established physician mentors). By empowering the students to give scientifically based answers for their pro-life position, and by connecting these students to pro-life colleagues, we enable these students to maintain their pro-life stance in an incredibly hostile training environment.   
Individual AAPLOG members, as well as organizations, have sponsored students to attend these conferences, with tremendous response. We had over 50 sponsored students at the 2014 conference. (Attached are some of the letters received from students who have received these sponsorships.) We have had students attend a conference for the first time, and then return as student researchers to present papers at the conference - a rare and valued professional experience.
Budget for Student Sponsorship    
This Conference sponsorship pays for round trip transportation, 2 nights lodging (students are doubled into a room shared with a same sex sponsored student) and most of the food costs of the conference. Cost: $650/student.

Total Grant Request for Student Sponsorship         10 students                     $6500
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